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This Week’s Focus





  *Tomorrow is the Boosterthon Fun Run. Fifth grade will be running at 8:15. Please remind your child to wear sneakers to school. Water will be provided during the Fun Run. Thank you for all of your support during our fundraiser!  





9/25 PTA Fun Run 


9/27 Interim Reports come home 


9/27 Chick-Fil-A Night 5-8 PM


10/1 PTA at 7 PM 


10/13 Florence Fall Festival 10-2 











Mrs. Barto


� HYPERLINK "mailto:bartoa@gcsnc.com" �bartoa@gcsnc.com�


Mrs. Campbell


� HYPERLINK "mailto:campbeb2@gcsnc.com" �campbeb2@gcsnc.com�











Contact Us�





Mrs. Barto and Mrs. Campbell’s 


    Classroom News 
































September 24, 2018











Reading- 


*Summarizing


*Plot





Reading Homework- 


*Read for 30 minutes every night and log 2 steps!


*SCUBA Scare and Tryouts due Friday





Social Studies- 


*Regions of the United States of America





Math- 


*Adding and Subtracting Decimals- using models and the standard algorithm


*assessment on lessons 8 & 9 Friday 





MATH HOMEWORK- 


*Math homework is assigned daily in the Eureka Succeed book. We review answers the following day in class. 





Science- Living Organisms Unit


*respiratory system


*circulatory system 


*nervous system 





SCIENCE HOMEWORK- 


Barto’s Homeroom:


*Your Lungs  


Reading and questions- due Thurs.





Campbell’s Homeroom:


*A Vampire’s Favorite Snack


Reading and questions- due Thurs.


























Dates to Remember





Reminders








